From: Barry Hoven [mailto:bhoven@urbanwarrioredge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 7:58 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Commissioner Question Followup

Good Morning Steve:

I want to follow up with you about the event I attended last Friday.

Beer in the Garden Event - Garfield Park Conservatory

As SSA #19 Commissioner I was the only person  on the board in attendance.
I received a Sponsor Badge for  entrance from A5 Branding - $0.00


I purchased one BBQ Sandwich from  a vendor for $8

I went to this event as a representative from SSA #19 

Barry M. A. Hoven 

President - General Manager

